Acton Soccer Needs Your Support ...





Acton Soccer Club is in need of volunteers to ensure that we can continue to offer soccer through the '93 season.

For a number of years now, Acton Soccer has been managed in large part by individuals like Steve and Mary Bailey and Anne Stewart. Steve, Mary and Anne, who filled the posts of president, registrar and treasurer last season, have decided to step down as their children no longer play in the minor system.

Now is the time for others to step forward and help ensure the survival of a worthy, successful sports club.

Please attend the Special General Meeting at the Acton Legion.

SPECIAL GENERAL MEETING MONDAY, NOV. 23, 7:30 PM ACTON LEGION, BANQUET ROOM

For more info, call 853-3866, days or evenings.

Please come to the Legion on the 23rd, FOR THE PLAYERS' SAKE!